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BARNINGHAM CEVC PRIMARY SCHOOL

                        Church Road, Barningham, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk IP31 1DD

                                          Tel 01359 221297 e-mail admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk

14th September 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

HARVEST SERVICE

Our Harvest Service will be held at St Andrews Church, Barningham on Friday 25th September at 9.15am and you are all very welcome to join us at the church for the service. 

As in recent years, we have asked children to bring along donations for the Church Food Bank which distributes food to families in need.  These should be non-perishable items such as tins and packets, not fresh fruit or vegetables.
If however, you would like to make a box to go to a particular person, such as an elderly relative who lives in the village or an elderly neighbour/friend, please feel free to do so.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask a member of staff.

Thank you for your generosity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Parr

Head Teacher


To learn, aspire, believe and hope.
Barningham CEVC Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all children. The Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Parr, the Alternate Designated Person is Mrs Pipe and the Governor with responsibility for Safeguarding is Mrs Hall. 

[image: image6.wmf] 




  [image: image1.jpg]fimsis

Financial Management Standard in Schools



   [image: image2.png]


       [image: image3.png]


   [image: image4.jpg]Let's get
CoOSk ng




 SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL



� EMBED Word.Document.8 \s ���








[image: image7.wmf] 

[image: image8.wmf] 

_1410595895.doc
[image: image1.png]






_1439921556.doc
[image: image1.png]






